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ARMED FORCES OF THE PHILIPPINES
COMMAND AND GENERAL STAFF COLLEGE
‘Camp General Emilio Aguinaldo, Quezon City

CGsC

COLONEL RAUL P VILLANUEVA PA (GSC)
Embassy of the Republic of the Philippines
Office of the Philippine Defense and Armed Forces Attache

18 Bnei Dan Street, Tel Aviv 62260 Israel

Dear COL VILLANUEVA,

Greetings!

The Armed Forces of the Philippines Command and ¢
HERMINIGILDO FRANCISCO C AQUINO AFP, n
Doctrine Command (AFPETDCOM) intends to visi
going Command and General Staff Course Class
October 2018. The purpose of the travel is to b
socio-economic, political, and cultural environmes
and friendship with your Armed Forces. The

In view of the foregoing, request for your ass
country’s Command and Staff College or
different military installations. It will als
institutions of development and

¥

mobile number:

Respectfully yo
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EMBASSY OF THE REPUBLIC OF THE PHILIPPINES


OFFICE OF THE PHILIPPINE DEFENSE AND ARMED FORCES ATTACHÉ

18 Rehov Bnei Dan, 62260

Tel Aviv, Israel

RPV-Israel -






15 August 2018
SUBJECT:    AFP Command and General Staff College Class 63 

                     Educational Tour
 

 

TO:

BGen Erez David Maisel


Commander, ICU, IDF


Camp Aviv, Tel Aviv
1. Reference: Letter from Capt Cheston D Valencerina (PN) addressed to the undersigned, Commandant of the AFP Command General Staff College (AFPCGSC). (Attached)
2. Per reference above, the Commandant of the Armed Forces of the Philippines Command and General Staff College headed by MGEN HERMINIGILDO FRANCISCO C AQUINO AFP, Commander of Education, Training and Doctrine Command (AFPETDC) intends to visit Israel from 30 September to 06 October 2018 as part of the curriculum of the ongoing Command and General Staff Couse Class 63 (CGSC Cl 63). The purpose of the travel is to broaden the perspectives of the students on the military, socio-economic, political, and cultural environment of Israel and consequently foster goodwill and friendship with the IDF. The delegation will be composed of at least 20 students, two (2) directing staffs and two (2) support personnel.
3. In this regard, may the undersigned request for assistance from the IDF the possibility of our students to visit the IDF’s Command and Staff College or any of its equivalent college or military school and other military installations to include other institutions of development and security value.

4. In case the IDF will allow the students to visit Israel, it would set a historic page in the two countries’ relationship because it will be the first time that the AFP students will be visiting the IDF. Additionally, since 60% of the Philippine Defense procurement are in Israel already, it would be beneficial for the students to see and learn on how the IDF uses these state-of-the-art technologies to their advantage thus reducing uncertainties in the battlespace. 
5. The point of contacts for this plan is COL RAUL P VILLANUEVA PA with email ad: rpv827@gmail.com and cell no: +972503190036 or MAJOR RODOLFO N MANGAYA JR PAF with email ad: rodolfomangayajr@yahoo.com and cell no: +639175202000. 

6. Request for IDF’s kind consideration and approval.
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Defense and Armed Forces Attaché
Incls: a/s
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“AFP Core Values: Honor, Service, Patriotism”


